From: Bob and Linda Steele

To: Jeff Watson
Subject: Anderson Short Plat (SP-10-00013)
Date: Monday, November 08, 2010 8:59:02 AM

We would like to voice our concern about the Anderson Short Plat. On this property there
are water issues that are not listed by the county as a flood zone. Between the months of
April thru October, there is water running across that property. It runs back into the creek at
our property line. Lots E-2 and F-I are the main concern. If septic tanks and drainfields are
placed in the wrong location, sewer water from those systems will flow into the creek. At the
extreme, there could be well water contamination if this surface water issue is not addressed.

Bob and Linda Steele
61 Watson Rd.
Ellensburg, WA 98926

(509) 925-2369
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